
 

 STE Class at Marcel Laurin Woodland  
Dear Parents,  
On Tuesday May 13th, weather-permitting, my STE (Science and Technology of the 
Environment) class will be held at the nearby Marcel Laurin Woodland. Students will 
observe and study local plants and animals to gain a better understanding of 
biodiversity, and complete a lab activity. Use of a cell phone or tablet or digital camera 
is required. If a student does not have any of those, a few extra ones will be available.  
Depending on the STE section your child is in, we will be leaving school either at 
recess or in the middle of lunch and use the time of the regularly scheduled STE class. 
No other classes will be affected. For the group participating during last period, 
students will be dismissed, and we will accompany those who wish to return to 
LaurenHill Academy.  
 
I give my child____________________________permission to attend 4th period 
class on Tuesday, May 13th at Marcel Laurin Woodland. I understand that my child 
will be going by walking. But they will be supervised by his teacher and support staff. 
 
Parent’s signature________________________________  

Date___________________________________ 


